
Please join us downstairs for 
fellowship and delicious 
refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, 
and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

September 18th—Eric & Stephanie Johnson 
September 25th—Gabe & Maria Maldonado 
October 2nd—Chuck & Linda Taylor 
October 9th—Steve & Connie Bogart 
 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be October 20, 2022  7PM 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in September!    Dave Lindley, Hal 
Huntington, Lyle Laeger, Stuart 
Carpenter, Joe Rudi, Greg Mahoney, 
Bryan Collard, Joe Collier, Ron Rowan, 
James Bachman, Geno Bates, Jr., Trevor 

Davis, Fr. Robert Greiner,  

 

 

 

Religious Education  

The first day of religious education classes is next 
Sunday, September 18th, immediately following the 
9:30am mass. All classes will be held in the rectory. RE 
will usually run for an hour, but the first day will run 
approximately 30 minutes. Please mark your 
calendars, and we can't wait to start the new year!  

   

Raffle Fundraiser  

$10.00/ticket 

Marissa Fuzi is raffling a beautiful 
Christmas quilt that was donated 

to her to be able to go to Lisbon, Portugal for 
World Youth Day.  Tickets will be on sale 
following Mass.  Please support her in her 
endeavor to fund her trip.  The drawing will be 
held on December 11 at coffee hour.    

A HUGE thank you to all who 

participated in making this years 

Parish Picnic such a wonderful 

success.  Special thanks to Doug 

and Teresa Keller for the beef 

donation and being an expert grill 

master.  We couldn’t of done it without you!  Also 

many thanks to the Knights of Columbus, St. Francis 

Altar Society, and St. Francis Youth Group for 

organizing and executing this event.  Many thanks! 

Thank you to all of the people who helped out 

with the Gordon Colton Funeral, your donations 

of food, help and support are greatly 

appreciated 


